
From: Cecilia Youngs [mailto:cecilia.youngs@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 3:52 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Please enact a full ban on all new fossil fuel terminals, with no exceptions. The code changes 
should not allow more unit trains or dangerous fossil fuels like Bakken crude oil. 
Please strengthen restrictions on expansions allowed at existing terminals by adding binding 
limits and criteria for safety and climate impacts in Portland's non-conforming use review 
process. 
Please prevent any aggregate increase in fossil fel infrastructure in Portland. 

From: Cecilia Youngs  
Email: cecilia.youngs@gmail.com  
Address: 9725 SE 36th St., Ste. 404, Mercer Island, Washington, 98040  

 


